
,SYCAMORE PARK DISTRICT 

SELECTION AND RANKING OF PROFESSIONAL SERVICE FIRMS 

 

 

The Sycamore Park District is announcing the final ranking of firms who submitted 

qualifications for the following identified project:  

 

Trail Project PHASE III: Construction Engineering 

 

The Sycamore Park District solicited a Request for Qualifications (RFQ) for Professional Services 
to complete Phase III: Construction Engineering on a successful IDOT Grant for Construction of 
a roughly one mile trail segment, as a connector to the Great Western Trail. 

 

As this project will use Federal Funds for a portion of the cost, the park district must publish its 

top three firms from the submissions it received. In rank order, those top three firms are: 

 

1. Engineering Resource Associates; Warrenville, Illinois 

2. No other firm submitted qualifications. 

3. No other firm submitted qualifications. 

 

Daniel Gibble, Secretary, Board of Park Commissioners 

Published in the Daily Chronicle on February 27, 2018 

 


